
 
 

SHORELINE COMMUNITY COLLEGE                      TAB 2 
DISTRICT NUMBER SEVEN 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
REGULAR MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 23, 2015 
 
ACTION 
 
Subject: Addendum to President’s Contract 
 
 
Background 
 
In June 2015, the Washington State Legislature approved a three percent (3%) salary increase for 
Community and Technical Colleges employees commencing with FY 2015 – 2016. 
 
Section IV. Salary of the Shoreline Community College President’s Contract states, “Any increase 
in the salary of the President shall be implemented by resolution or motion duly adopted by the 
Board at an open public meeting and shall be evidenced by written addendum to this contract.” 
  
Recommendation 
 
That the Board take action on a three percent (3%) salary increase, to be effective July 1, 2015, for 
Community and Technical College employee Dr. Cheryl Roberts, President of Shoreline Community 
College, by motion. 

 
Prepared by: Lori Yonemitsu 

Executive Assistant to the President & Secretary to the Board of Trustees 
Shoreline Community College 
September 18, 2015  
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